Commissioner Meeting
Board of Canvass
November 12, 2019

Greenwood County Commissioners, Chuck Spradlin, Ben Fox, and Paul Hodge met November 12, 2019 at 10;00
a.m. as the Board of Canvassers for the 2019 City/School General Election. Also present were Kathy Robison,
Election Officer and Deann McCaffree, Assistant.

The Canvass was completed at 10:30 am.
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